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+ Metropolitan Abraham Stephanos

Blessings to all the Vicars, Office Bearers, and Faithful of the Diocese of UK-Europe
and Africa in the name of the blessed Holy Trinity.

Dearly beloved in Christ,

Grace and peace be with you.

It is with great joy that we present to you a meaningful and creative initiative from our
Diocesan Youth and Family Ministry - the magazine titled The Good Soil. The inaugural
edition of this initiative will be launched during the upcoming Diocesan Youth and Family
Conference, scheduled to be held at Nottingham, UK, from the 21st to 23rd of August 2025.

The Good Soil seeks to celebrate the shared values, aspirations, and witness of our growing
Church community, comprising over 3,500 families across the United Kingdom, Europe and
Africa. It will serve as a rich platform for reflection, connection, and inspiration - offering
not only thought-provoking content but also opportunities for meaningful engagement with
our community.

I strongly encourage you to take note of the advertising opportunities detailed in the attached
letter from Fr. Joe Mathew, Coordinator of the 2025 Youth and Family Conference. Your
participation - whether as an advertiser, sponsor, or supporter - will greatly contribute to the
success of this endeavour, while also amplifying your brand’s message within a value-oriented
and vibrant community.

Let us come together in nurturing The Good Soil, so that faith may take deep root in our
families, and fruits of love, truth, and joy may abound in our next generation.

With warm regards and blessings,

14 June 2025


